
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 5684.00 

January 20, 2015 

 

Mr. Ron Lussier 

72 Rothwell Road 

Winnipeg, MB  R3P 2H7 

Email: ron@urbanmine.ca  

 

Dear Mr. Lussier: 

Re: Urbanmine Inc. – Environmental Act Proposal – Environmental Monitoring Report 

 Thank you for the Environmental Monitoring Report dated December 16, 2014 prepared 

by Dillon Consulting for Urbanmine facility located at 72 Rothwell Road in Winnipeg. This is to 

acknowledge receipt of the report. We anticipate your report on the proposed noise modeling and 

associated process and facility upgrades to mitigate noise, by January 30, 2015.  

 Upon the submission of the noise modeling, Urbanmine is requested to arrange a public 

meeting in which the Environmental Monitoring Report and the modeling results will be 

discussed with participants. Urbanmine shall arrange and notify our office of the place, date and 

time of the public meeting by February 6, 2015. The meeting is expected to be held in early 

February. 

If you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Eshetu Beshada at 

(204) 945-7023 or Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

 

c:  Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Svent T. Hombach, S.T. Hombach Law Corp. 
Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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